Corruption at the Town Hall

From: mick.dawson@theharbourview.co.uk
Date: 24/01/2020 (10:38:22 BST)

To: BUCK, Simon

Cc: Keith Palmer, Cllr Angela Hamilton

Dear Simon,

I notice that my email to Keith yesterday did not bounce from Emma's mailbox at parliament.uk.
Thank you for removing the block from mick.dawson at the harbourview.

When he alluded to vexatious mail I assumed he had his ear bent by someone at the Town Hall but
I'd forgotten that I'd published 'Corporate Lead and Members of Parliament' in NOVEMBER and he
may have got the wrong story from that.

I will be editing it during the day to ensure that folk do not pick up the wrong message again and
when I have done that I will try and get the Town hall to admit that the shed is nearly 3m taller than
permitted.

That has been our problem for over six years with UK Docks and to save another attachment you
can look up 'Denials' on the website at theharbourview and note that 40-43 refer to the same
correspondence, with firstly the Chief Executive and then Hayley Johnson. The references to my
correspondence following the Case's jaunt around Northumberland appear to have lost and I'll fill in
the gap which has appeared between 30 and 34 over the week end.

You should have noticed by now that I have generally copied Emma for information and I was a bit
upset when my email to her the end of OCTOBER 'Dishonesty at the Town Hall' was blanked.

I'm fairly certain that I've made no pretence that I was still living in South Shields though I am still
on Council's mailing list for notices concerning the payment of rates though they have not been my
responsibility since April 2018.

In the meantime I'll tackle the Town Hall about Sunday working and the sneaky extension to the
'Shed' in August 2017 and continue to let Emma Know what I'm doing.

I think we can make a case for her and Angela seeing the Chief Executive and putting him on the
spot as they did UK Docks in March last year but we can only do that by working together.

Not only did UK Docks shoot themselves in the foot over say they had planning permission, they
blasted a hole through the Town Hall's claim that the shed had been approved.

Kind regards

Michael.



